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Mr. Chair, 

We are taking the floor in reply to the cynical remarks of the delegation of Armenia. 

We reject the veiled baseless allegations by Armenia regarding the so-called “land 

blockade”. 

As part of its full commitment to the UN Charter and international law, Azerbaijan opposes 

the use of unilateral coercive measures (UCM). 

Armenia continues to occupy the Nagorno-Karabagh and seven adjacent regions of 


